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Fellowship, Christian Education/Discipleship* 
 

For this very reason, make every effort to supplement your faith with virtue, 
and virtue with knowledge, and knowledge with self-control, and self-
control with steadfastness and steadfastness with godliness, and godliness 
with brotherly affection, and brotherly affection with love.  For if these 
qualities are yours and are increasing, they keep you from being ineffective 
or unfruitful in the knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ.  2 Peter 1:5-8 
 
 

O Lord Jesus Christ, who as a child did learn,  and did grow in wisdom:  
Grant us so to learn your holy Word, that we may walk in your ways and 
daily grow more like you; who lives and reigns with the Father and the Holy 
Ghost, one God, world without end.  Amen   
 
Lay Opportunities to Serve: 
 
Daughters of the Holy Cross – Linda DaSilva 
 
Lending Library – Elizabeth Fry 
 
The Lending Library contains a carefully curated selection of Christian 
resources chosen to equip, entertain and educate our congregation and the 
community. We offer a large selection of Christian living, Christian fiction, 
men and women’s concerns, theology, prayer, children and teen resources 
and MUCH more. The LL is open any time the church office is open, and 
self-checkout is easy! A link on our church website takes you to a catalog of 
every resource in the library so you can peruse what is available before you 
come check out materials.  
 
Serving in this ministry involves checking materials in and out and serving 
for occasional work times of 2-3 hours when we add new resources to the 
library. We often eat and visit while doing this which makes it a fun time of 
fellowship as well. 
 
Men’s Breakfast – Philip Keen 



Women’s Brunch – Helen Hutchinson 
We invite the ladies of ASAC to meet us once a month, on the second Tuesday of the month.  Originally, 
we met for a breakfast/lunch at various restaurants around 10:00, but in the last year we have determined 
that 11:30 works for most of us, and we find a restaurant that can seat somewhere between 10-20 ladies. 
It is a time to meet new ASAC ladies and to have some enjoyable fellowship with all--"old" and new!   I will 
post something on the FB page, and Missy will send out information in the weekly blast about a week 
before the next gathering.  I ask that those attending try to RSVP to me so that I can give the restaurant 
the number of attendees to prepare for.  Our next gathering is Tuesday, September 13, at The Curious 
Kitchen in Senoia.   

 
ACT, Holy Stitchers – Lori Overson 
 
Alpha, Healing Ministries and Discipleship/Sunday school – Fr. 
Alan Hansen 
 
 
*Armentrout and Slocumb (1999). An Episcopal Dictionary of the Church. New York:Church 
Publishing. 


